Important Announcement

Dear Reader,

When it was first announced that the July
Meccano Magazine would be the last, many
readers wrote expressing their regret that
action of this kind had been necessary.
Meccano Limited wish to acknowledge these
views, but feel they should point out, in view
of the opinions held by a few readers, that both
the Meccano Construction System and the
Dinky Toy range of models will continue to be
manufactured, irrespective of the future of
Meccano Magazine.

Although this is indeed the last Meccano
Magazine to be published by the present
publishers, we feel sure that existing readers
will be pleased to hear that investigations are
being made into the possibility of continuing the
Meccano Magazine. It is hoped to recommence
publication of the Meccano Magazine later this
year, possibly in a different form, and if you
would be interested in receiving the new
Meccano Magazine, please complete and post
the enclosed card, which is addressed and
prepaid. We will then undertake to notify

you if and when publication recommences.

Yours sincerely,
MECCANO LIMITED
H. J. Fallmann
Managing Director
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